
 

 
 
 
15.5.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
I hope that you have had a good week and have been keeping yourselves busy. I thought 
that you would like to see these You Tube clips that Mr Bartlett has made. He has a 
motion-sensitive camera that records when something moves in front of it and he set it 
up in our forest area. I don’t want to spoil the surprise but you definitely need to go and 
check it out! It is amazing that even though lockdown is hard and we are missing our 
friends and family it is allowing things like this to happen as well!  
 

https://youtu.be/7PZbCJ8rfIY 

https://youtu.be/jkdREID-xAE 

https://youtu.be/wmWWU331LYg 

https://youtu.be/Rxq8oQJ0Sdg 

I know that there has been quite a lot in the news recently about schools reopening for 

certain year groups and I want to make sure that you aren’t worried about that. Your 

grown-ups will have the final say and it is their job, along with school, to make sure that 

you are safe. If you do come back to school we will all be working very hard to keep 

everyone safe and well and although it might take a little bit of getting used to, your 

teachers and teaching assistants will do everything that they can to make things as 

normal as possible.  

Have a great weekend and don’t forget your random act of kindness!  

 

Take care and be kind,  
Mrs Clarke 
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